Tyson Piercy Memorial Scholarship presented

Published Wednesday June 16th, 2010

C4



















The second annual Tyson Piercy Memorial Scholarship presentation took place recently at a students' assembly at Fredericton High School, Bradley Crawford, right, was presented with a \$1,000 scholarship for his fall entrance to the New Brunswick Community College. He will be taking the automotive service technician course in Saint John. Any student graduating from Fredericton High School may apply for his scholarship for any course that the New Brunswick Community College offers. Presenting the scholarship is Tyson's mom, Louise Piercy.